



MERRY CHRISTMAS from the Lhadkas

Dear family and friends

As this year comes to an end, we would like to sincerely thank you.

Thank you for praying for all of us during this very different year.

Thank you for feeding the poor and hungry during this pandemic.

Thank you for providing for the orphans.

Thank you for reaching the lost and sharing the gospel.

Thank you for making a difference this year!

May this season bring you many reasons to smile. You are a blessing to people all around the world.

Lots of love from the Khadka family